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02 October 2023 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act (2002). 
 
I now respond to your request as follows: 
 
“I am looking for information on the capacity of your in-house nursey or childcare provision from 2018 
compared to today and where your nursery/childcare facilities were on your estates in 2018 and today.” 
 
In 2018, the College had a nursery provision at our Easterhouse Campus, 1200 Westerhouse Road, 
Glasgow, G34 9HZ.  The nursery was operated by Jobs and Business Glasgow.  The College no longer 
has a nursery on site.  
 
The nursery was over two floors and the ratio for the ground floor was one staff member per child and for 
the second floor, the ratio was one staff member for every three children.  
 
I trust the above response meets your request for information in full. 
 
Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you may seek a review, by writing to Derek Smeall, 
Principal.  Your grounds for seeking a review should be included in your request.    
 
I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online appeals 
service via their website – the link is as follows:  
 
www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  
 
Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 
 
Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 
 
Thank you for your interest in the College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Corporate Support and Administration Manager  
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